


























































































Board Report 
January 2016 

Emily Ragsdale 
 
Winter Youth Enrichment Programs 
The Winter Enrichment Programs session began the week of January 11th and is starting out 
great! Our Mission Propelle Girls’ Power Yoga class is typically one we cannot get enough girls 
for. However after having low sign ups again I convinced the teacher to run it right after school 
rather than at 4:15 and we now have eleven 1st-3rd grade girls signed up. The teacher is excited 
and wants to continue that for next session.  
 
Before Care/New Hire 
Jaakan Thompson has been hired as a Before Care staff and fitness attendant. He has been great 
with the kids in Before Care and has been a great addition to the team. We are up to 17 kids in 
Before Care and it is running very smoothly.  
 
Brochure 
Our Camp Brochure has gone out and people are finding it much more helpful with how we 
designed it and the information given in it this year makes the registration process much 
smoother on both ends. Right now we are in the process of creating our spring/summer brochure.  
 
Rentals/Birthday Parties  
Both are going really well and during these cold winter months we are booking about two 
birthday parties a weekend and have heard nothing but positive feedback from our birthday party 
staff.  

 
Winter Carnival 
Due to the frigid cold weather on Martin Luther King Day we cancelled Winter Carnival and 
moved it to Feb. 15th. 
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